
	
	
	

Water	Bottle	Filling	Stations	
	
	

Currently	there	are	four	water	bottle	filling	stations	located	in	the	Upper	Township	
Middle	 School.	 	 Installation	 of	 the	 stations	 provides	 students	 and	 staff	 access	 to	
clean,	filtered,	drinking	water.	
	
Locations:	
	

• 8th	Grade	hallway	
• 7th	Grade	hallway	
• 6th	Grade	hallway	
• Gym	hallway	

	
Since	 installing	 the	water	bottle	 filling	 stations	 in	2017,	 over	9,300	plastic	 bottles	
have	been	saved	 from	our	 landfills.	 	Statistics	have	shown	that	only	20%	of	water	
bottles	are	recycled.		Plastic	bottles	take	petroleum	to	make	and	gas	to	transport;	by	
promoting	the	filling	stations,	we	help	to	minimize	our	carbon	footprint.			
	

	


